Coming to St Francis Hall:
“The Letter:

A Message for Our Earth”

@ YouTube Originals

THE LETTER Movie

A MESSAGE FOR OUR EARTH Screening

y
October 17
7:00 PM

Wednesday -
October 18~
10:00 AM

Sts. Peter & Paul
Parish Hall

An inspiring film about Pope Francis’

call to all of us to care for God’s Creation.

Tuesday, October 17 at 7:00 PM
Wednesday, October 18 at 10:00 AM

All are welcome!




